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September 6th, 1927.

Rev. E. A. Langlais,
Order of Saint Dominique,
153, Notre Dame de Grace Avenue, 
Montreal, Que.

Dear Father Langlais
With reference to your 

letter of September 2nd and the papers read 
at the Institute of Pacific Relations, let me 
say that the Institute is having the proceed­
ings published and these proceedings will 
contain those papers read at the Conference 
which are considered worth reproducing.

It will be some time yet 
before these publications are ready and I 
shall undertake to get a copy for you.

Yours faithfully.

Principal.


